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Regular Meeting Minutes of September 15, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:35pm by John Kollmer 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, Ron Larson, Steve David & Paul Carlson 
 
Audience of Citizens: None 
 
The Committee discussed the update given at the Board of Selectman’s Meeting on August 23rd. 
The Committee had some concerns about Dick Smith wanting to quickly move forward with 
allocating money to us as a “Building Committee”.  We all agreed that we are currently only a 
Study Committee and need to complete our charge/study in its entirety first and then a separate 
Building Committee needs to be formed by the Selectman. 
 
John Kollmer presented three drafts for review. The “plain language” ISO page, a pros & cons 
sheet for the property owned by the Fire Department and a page giving an overview on the Deep 
River Fire Department. John will e-mail these pages to the members not present at the meeting 
and the Committee will review them and report back to John with any changes or additions prior 
to the next meeting. 
 
The Committee plans to submit the completed Phase II report to the Board of Selectman on 
October 25th and possibly hold a Q&A Public Hearing sometime in November. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
John Kollmer 


